
Good Evening, 
This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday, March 11, 2019.   
 
Valley Family Resource is starting a School Readiness program for students  
Starting Kindergarten in the Fall of 2019 beginning this Thursday morning for  
10 weeks.  They have room for 4 more students.  If you would like to sign 
your child up  and haven’t already done so, contact The Valley Family  
Resource Centre either by phone or on Facebook. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 


